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Our Ref: LMCA/CC 
Date:  30 April 2021 
 

 
Statutory Consultation Communication Willowbank School/ St Joseph’s Campus 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
I hope that this communication finds you well and I thank you for your understanding of our having 
to delay some aspects of the above consultation due to restrictions of COVID-19.  
 
I am pleased to advise that the statutory consultation on the proposed establishment of the 
Secondary Section (S1-S6) of Willowbank School in St Joseph’s Campus is now due to commence 
on Monday 10th May 2021 and conclude on Friday 25th June 2021 at 4pm. 
 
As an integral part of this consultation, a public meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday 11 May 
6.30pm-8.00pm and I hope that you are able to join the meeting and share your views. This is an 
opportunity to: 
 

 Hear more about the proposal 

 Ask questions about the proposal 

 Have your views recorded so that they can be taken into account as part of the Consultation 

Process 

 
The public meeting will be accessed remotely and appropriate login details will be provided. For 
those who are unable to attend, a consultation link will be issued to ensure that all views are 
recorded.  These will be provided by your child/young person’s school.   
 
I very much hope that you can join the meeting and thank you for your anticipated interest in the 
consultation.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 

                                                                      
 
LINDA McAULAY-GRIFFITHS    JOSEPH KANE     
Head of Education       Head Teacher, St Joseph’s Academy 


